
Wm. H. & Lucy Rand Memorial Library 
160 Railroad Street, North Troy, Vermont 05859 

Trustees Meeting of May 11, 2017 
  

The meeting was called to order at 8:35 a.m. by Tracy Roberts. Others present: Don Austin, Sue Barnett, 
John Thibbitts and Library Director Jennifer Molinski   
 
Approval of minutes 

• We reviewed the minutes from the April 2017 meeting. Sue made a motion to accept the minutes 
as read, seconded by Don: Passed.   

 
Other Business  

• Library Director Jennifer Molinski shared her report for April 2017 (please see attached). 
• Jenn went through the outstanding book cards and found that the library has lost approximately 

300 books over the last 4 or 5 years. She is working to develop a practice to reach out to patrons 
that do not return books in a timely fashion. Identifying overdue books will be much easier once 
our checkout process is automated. It will be easier to reach out to people earlier to ask them to 
return books.   

• Jenn will be working through North Country Hospital to once again provide free lunches to 
children who attend our weekly summer program.     

•  All other business was tabled for discussion at a future meeting.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:25 a.m.  Rand Memorial Library Trustee meetings are held on the second 
Thursday of each month unless posted otherwise. The next meeting of the Trustees has been set for 
Thursday, June 8, 2017, at 8:30 a.m. at the Rand Memorial Library.  All are welcome to attend.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Tracy D. Roberts 
 
Tracy Roberts  
Secretary 
Rand Memorial Library   








